Gaudette, Angela

From: Steiker, Jordan M

Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 9:48 AM
To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Re: Case GF 20-171512

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Our historic home is next door to the proposed home and it would be built to block the view of the entire side of our
1926 property (currently their driveway is adjacent to our

On Dec 13, 2020, at 9:38 AM, Steiker, Jordan M_ wrote:

Dear Angela,

We would like to speak tomorrow regarding case number GF 20-171512. We oppose the demolition as
well as the new plans.

Jordan Steiker and Lori Holleran



Gaudette, Angela

From: Steiker, Jordan M

Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 11:29 AM
To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Re: Case GF 20-171512

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Here’s a street view — the view that would be obstructed if project moves forward. Our house was built with the
expectation of a driveway in between lots, and it’s historic character would be diminished by building a new structure
right on the eastern edge of property.

On Dec 13, 2020, at 9:47 AM, Steiker, Jordan M ||| GG ot

Our historic home is next door to the proposed home and it would be built to block the view of the
entire side of our 1926 property (currently their driveway is adjacent to our home).
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On Dec 13, 2020, at 9:38 AM, Steiker, Jordan M_ wrote:

Dear Angela,

We would like to speak tomorrow regarding case number GF 20-171512. We oppose
the demolition as well as the new plans.

Jordan Steiker and Lori Holleran

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.



Gaudette, Angela

From: Sadowsky, Steve

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 9:02 AM
To: Gaudette, Angela

Cc: Contreras, Kalan

Subject: Fw: 1517 Murray Lane

Steve Sadowsky

Historic Preservation Officer
City of Austin, Texas
974-6454

From: Bill Dorman

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 8:39 AM

To: Sadowsky, Steve <Steve.Sadowsky@austintexas.gov>
Subject: 1517 Murray Lane

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Dear Historic Landmark Commission,

On behalf of the Old Enfield Homeowners Association, I am writing in
opposition to the proposed project at 1517 Murray Lane that is on your
agenda this evening. This is a designated Contributing Structure to the Old
West Austin National Register District and the proposed demoliton will
change this status to Non-Contributing.

The loss of yet another contributing property threatens the unique character
of the District, and the legal standing of the Old West Austin NRHD.

Additionally, though architectural style may be outside of your scope of
consideration the contemporary design of the proposed new structure would
further hasten transition to a non historic neighborhood

Bill Dorman

President, Old Enfield Homeowners Association
Resident of 1505 West Lynn St.

Retired custom home builder

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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